
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 17, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Stevenson High School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of growing equipment and supplies, totaling $1,410.13, from Ultra Green 
Hydroponics, for use in the greenhouse at Stevenson High School.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of a small reservoir, four 4-foot growing troughs, a flood and drain set with a 40-
gallon reservoir, supplies, and nutrients will be used in the refurbishing of the Stevenson 
High School greenhouse.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
/sj 
 

 


